
 

 

 

 

 

To:  IEHP Trading Partners   

From: IEHP - EDI   

Date:           June 01, 2023 

Subject: Updated IEHP sFTP Retention Policy   

 

To ensure that all HIPAA regulations between IEHP and external entities are being met, EDI is 

updating the IEHP sFTP Retention Policy.  

IEHP's sFTP server is a temporary staging location for both inbound and outbound files, therefore 

files need to be downloaded as quickly as possible to reduce file retention. 

Effective June 15, 2023, the IEHP sFTP Retention Policy for the sFTP server will be reduced to 

30 days for claim and encounter outbound files provided by IEHP.  

Please note that after 30 days, all claim and encounter outbound files provided by IEHP will be 

permanently deleted. In addition, inbound files submitted to IEHP via the sFTP will be immediately 

deleted after being retrieved and archived by IEHP.    

Please log into the sftp.iehp.org to download any pertinent files to ensure a smooth transition when 

the updated IEHP sFTP Retention Policy is implemented.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP EDI Specialists at 

EDISpecialist@iehp.org. 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > 

Plan Updates > Correspondence. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsftp.iehp.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CBorroto-B%40iehp.org%7C72107bc6e16b4c63959a08daf51f88a0%7Cd2b2ffa819e143fbb46de34cae5a9594%7C1%7C0%7C638091813042598395%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w5bY7%2FgT6unXZu8CgLjDgUonM%2BrflfBXv39%2FL31YtPw%3D&reserved=0
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